
Galion Senior High School Class of 1960 
Celebrating 50 Years in the Real World

Dear GHS 1960 Classmates,

This letter is advanced notice that the planning of the 50 Year Reunion of the Class of 1960 in 2010 is in 
progress.  Fifty years marks an important milestone in the lives of all of us.  We all looked forward to that next 
great adventure whether it was going to college, getting that first job, going into the military or maybe even getting 
married.  We are sending this letter just to provide a little advanced notice on dates and activities and to encourage 
the greatest possible attendance.  Formal invitations and reservation forms will be sent out sometime after the first 
of year.

When: 
September 24 & 25, 2010

Events: 
Friday, September 24:  Friday evening offers Pizza Hut and Galion High School Football game if it is in town.

Saturday, September 25:  In the morning, we will schedule tours of the new Galion High School.  In the evening, 
we will be gathering at Buck Monnett’s home to enjoy food, music, fun and socializing.

Sunday, September 26:  To be determined.

Please feel free to contact any of the following committee members with any comments, advice, criticism or 
personal information such as change or address, phone numbers or Email:

      Phone Email
Bill & Janice Fox – Co-chairmen 419-946-9284 foxhaven@embarqmail.com
Sandy (Holt) Hockler 419-468-5266 sandrah5266@yahoo.com
Joe Kleinknecht 419-468-3460 johio78@hotmail.com
Buck Monnett 419-468-3034 bmonnett@hotmail.com
John & Nancy (Fair) Francisco 419-468-6164 nanner1942@aol.com
Sandy (Finical) Shade 419-468-2957 doc5@columbus.rr.com
Sandy (Caldwell) Sparks 419-468-4167 ssparks001@columbus.rr.com
Martin Montey 419-468-3875 mmontey@columbus.rr.com
Steve Melchior 419-362-7502 slm6395@brightchoice.net
Jim Halsey 614-459-2540

It is very important to keep us updated on any changes of address so that we can provide you with any 
additional.  As plans are finalized, details can be found at the Galion Alumni Association website 
(http:www.galionalumni.com).  Please consider becoming a registered user of that site as it provides an easy way 
to update personal information.  Please see page 2 for list of names of classmates needing addresses.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the reunion in 2010.



The following classmates do not have a valid address at this time.  If you know any of these people and could 
provide current contact information, please contact us.

George Bonen

Pam (Spangler) Burgin

Richard Cook

Beverly Deisler

Phillip Howard

Geri (Saunders) Kirkpatrick

Judy Morrissey

Mary Jane (Ginn) Peterson

Wanda Sammons

The reunion committee requests that all classmates contact us with updated contact information so that we may 
provide you with reunion reservation forms and schedules.

Sincerely,
Your Reunion Committee


